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Dear State Parliamentarians,

I wish to register my objection to the possible amendment of the state’s gun laws.

Why, when with the history of Port Arthur and the subsequent successful amendments to the law, is the
government considering changing these?

The recent Four Corners  program was surely enough to make you, who purport to represent us, your electors, 
reconsider. 

I am aware how well mobilised and powerful the gun lobby network is, but a lobby group is just that; it does
not,  by definition, represent the wishes of the general populace,  but seeks to impose their beliefs and values on
elected representatives to enact their beliefs and values.

M.C Gale
Bellerive.
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